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SAINT OF THE WEEK

s St. Blaise's Feast Day was on Thursday, February 3rd.

e He was a bishop and physician in the 300s.

* Herefused to give up his Catholic faith and was martyred.

e Heis known as the Patron Saint of Throat Ailments, which
is why churches celebrate the Blessing of Throats on his

feast day!

THE WEEK IT WAS WHAT'S NEXT:

Monday, February 7th -
Catholic Schools Week Mass at 10:00am
a Pajama Day, rousing school-wide game of Bingo, (rescheduled from Friday)

¢ Our school celebrated Catholic Schools Week with

vocations speakers, and more! We hope your
Mon-Fri, Feb 7-11 -

children enjoyed the week!
Joy Winter MAP Testing Make-Ups

* We officially opened the St. Joseph the Worker

STREAM Lab on Thursday! Our students were Friday, February 11th -
Re-Enrollment Due

thrilled to begin working in this exciting new space.
Friday, February 18th -

Nursery and Pre-K Parent-Teacher
Conferences

February 21-25 -
February Vacation

p- Ise the following link on your

mobile device
ps://a3a.me/staugustinesc
ol) or scan the QR code to
download our school app!




FOR YOUR INFORMATION

¢ Re-Enrollment is Open!: Re-enrollment for next

school year is open and due on Friday, February

For the health and safety of
our entire school community

11th. Please see the email sent on Monday,

in this new year... January 24th to complete re-enrollment.
For all Catholic Schools « Catholic Schools Week Mass: We have
across our nation, that they rescheduled our Catholic Schools Week Mass to

may continue to share the

Good Newsof Jestis Ghriss this Monday at 10:00am. All are invited to join us!

with their students... ¢ MAP Testing - We will be holding MAP Testing
make-ups this week. Next week, we will distribute
St. Augustine and St. Julie, MAP Testing scores to families.
Pray for Us!

SCENES FROM THE WEEK
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/ COVID-19 UPDATES

There were 4 reported cases of COVID-19 in our school

this week.




